
 

30 October 2014 

 

 

Dear 2014 S6 Graduates, 

 

 

Collection of 2014 HKDSE Certificate 

 

  Your certificate for the 2014 HKDSE is now available for collection.  You are 

requested to collect your certificate in person during office hours (Monday to Friday: 

9:00am - 5:00pm; Saturday: 9:00am - 11:00am) from 3 November to 23 December 

2014 at the school office. 

 

  Application for amendment of personal data on the certificate will be entertained 

by the HKEAA free of charge if the request is made on or before 31 December 2014.  

For requests made between 1 January and 31 March 2015, a fee of $226 will be 

charged.  No amendment of personal data on the certificate will be accepted after 

31 March 2015. 

 

The unclaimed HKDSE 2014 certificates will be returned to HKEAA by the end 

of September 2015. For enquiries, please contact school office or Ms FUNG 

Suk-yee. 

 

          

 

               External Examination Team 


